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Agenda Item Action Status/Follow Up 

Given the level of vacated properties, 
particularly on high streets, what are 
the projections for what can be 
achieved by pop-ups, are they likely to 
lead to long-term improvements to 
high streets and (small) businesses? 

 
 
Awaiting Response 

 
 
Update from the 
Cabinet Member for 
Planning and 
Economic 
Development 

Members suggested that pop-ups, 
enterprise spaces and employment 
schemes required more promotion, to 
improve their reach and achieve the 
positive outcomes they are capable of 
delivering 

 
Noted by the Cabinet 
Member and Officers 
present. No response 
received/necessary 

 
Update from the 
Cabinet Member for 
Finance and Council 
Reform 

 
The Cabinet Member, through the 
revenues and benefits team, was 
asked to provide a greater in depth 
explanation as to contributing factors 
that explain the Council Tax collection 
‘gap’. Members also requested more 
detail on how this shortfall is being 
addressed. 
 

 
This is provided in the 
Cabinet Member 
update for May’s 
Committee. The 
Cabinet Member will 
take any questions on 
the information 
provided. 

 
 
Oxford Street 
Programme 

To bring back the Oxford Street 
Programme when a clearer picture of 
funding is available and the business 
case has been completed and can be 
brought to the Committee. 

This has been added 
to the Work 
Programme for 
2023/24 on 26th 
September 2023. 

 


